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March 17, 2020  

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

I know that these unprecedented times have many feeling anxious and uncertain. COVID-19 has majorly 
impacted some of our families who are temporarily out of work and grocery stores have limited supplies of 
food. The District is committed to doing all we can to ensure no child will go hungry during these challenging 
times. One way we will do this is to continue to provide breakfast and lunch to all children that are in need.    
 
The Federal government funds a program that allows the District to provide breakfast and lunch to all children 
ages 0-18. No sign-up or identification is required. The child does not need to be enrolled in our 
District.  Simply show up and we will feed your child. 
 
Currently, the program is operating out of our central kitchen located behind Chaparral High School at 121 W. 
Allen Avenue, San Dimas. Pull in on Monte Vista Avenue. You will be met by our employees who will provide 
breakfast and lunch for each child. You do not need to get out of your car. Service is available between 10 am 
and noon. 
 
Typically, the District would not serve during spring break, however, out of a growing need for this service, 
starting on Monday, March 23rd, we will add Roynon Elementary School, 2715 E Street, La Verne. Hours will 
be from 10 am to noon. Again, you do not need to get out of your car. Pull in off of D street, go eastbound on 
8th street and we will bring the food to you. 
 
Service will continue weekdays at both sites until at least April 3rd. Please continue to monitor your District 
communication, our website, and social media accounts for updates and news from the District. 
 
Although we love seeing the kids, you do not need to bring your child with you to receive the meals. We want 
all to practice social distancing. 
 
I also want to thank our food service workers and all involved in making this happen. They are working 
unselfishly and tirelessly to ensure all kids are provided with nutritious meals.  
 
Thank you for your patience and support as we move through these difficult days. Together we will keep our 
kids safe and care for them. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Education, we are committed that no child will go hungry. 
 
Very truly yours, 

  

Carl J. Coles 
Superintendent of Schools 

 
 
 


